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To whom it may concern,

['am 100% IN on supporting the development of the new fire station in Albion. The
community is served with the equipment held in stations, and without this space to keep all
current and new equipment in long lasting condition, a space for all the apparatus to be will
be essential for a quick and streamlined response in the district.

Having a meeting space where many different types of trainings can occur, including essential
medical trainings, as the majority of any fire departments calls are that. Medical.

The design has been well thought out, considers those who will be affected by the build, but
beyond that, is ESSENTIAL for this districts longevity/future.

There will only be more calls as time goes on. We need to do this NOW.
Thank you,

Laurie Starr
Albion Resident



